@ BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION LTD. @

GROUNDING OF G.Q. PROTECTOR

There has been a recent structural failure of a G.Q. Protector when deployed as
a reserve at sub-terminal velocity. This incident was not fatal. STC acting on
the advice of Riggers Committee have grounded these canopies until the
incident can be further investigated.

Tony Knight
Chairman STC

7th September 1990
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